
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF JOINT 

SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING 

 

 The Joint Special Public Meeting scheduled between the Okaloosa 
County Board of County Commissioners and the City council of the City 
of Crestview, previously scheduled for Wednesday, January 17, 2018 at 
2 p.m. at Crestview City Hall, Crestview, Florida is cancellation due to 
adverse weather conditions that are anticipated in Okaloosa County on 
that date.  The meeting will be rescheduled in the near future.   


